
Year 2 Newsletter 38 
   Friday 18th July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
In English, we created a set of instructions for our own breakfast and made some really 
creative recipes. Lots of children were inspired by the overnight oats and made an 
alternative dish to this but some decided to make pancakes with fruit, cereal with fruit and 
yoghurt and lots of other interesting ideas.  
 
In Maths lessons, we have learnt some strategies to help us when completing different 
numerical calculations. For example, we can use our number bonds to 10 to help us work 
out number bonds to 20 and 100 (e.g. 8 + 2 = 10, 8 + 12 = 20, 80 + 20 = 100). We can 
also use our doubles to help us work out near doubles (e.g. if 7 + 7 = 14 then 7 + 8 = 15).  
 
On the next page, we have created a ‘homework’ sheet for you to have a go at if you are 
stuck for ideas in the holiday. Please keep up the hard work with regular reading at home 
and any opportunities to use maths and writing at home.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank the children for all their hard work this year 
and to also thank parents, carers and friends for all of your continued support.  
 
Have a great holiday, stay safe and enjoy times with your families.  
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Miss Stephenson, Mr Bale and the Year 2 Team 
 
 



Summer Home Learning

 
If you want to take a few photos or write a few sentences about what you have been doing you 

can put them in your homework diary. 
 


